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December 2, 2020 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
RE: DG 20-013: Residential Low Income Assistance Program 
 Tariff Filing 
 

Dear Director Howland:  
 
Enclosed please find the following clean and red-lined tariff pages for Northern Utilities, 
Inc., filed in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,397 in the above referenced 
proceeding:   
 

NHPUC No. 12 - Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
First Revised Page 57 (LDAC Tariff Language), 
First Revised Page 58 (LDAC Tariff Language). 
 

These pages were not included in the Company’s September 10, 2020 Compliance Filing 
in the above referenced docket. Upon further review the Company has determined that 
revisions to these pages is necessary to preserve the continuity of the LDAC Tariff.  

 
In accordance with the Commission’s temporary moratorium on paper filings, the 
Company is submitting these tariff pages in electronic format only. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 


